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“Phone Down, It’s The Law”
Sample Email to Employees

Dear Employee, 
The safety and wellbeing of our employees and their families will always be a top priority for this company. For this reason, I wanted to take a moment to stress the importance of driving distraction free, both on and off the job. 
Using your phone while driving has been identified as the most egregious of all the possible driving distractions as it involves all three kinds of driver distraction – manual, visual and cognitive. As a company, we have adopted a strong corporate distracted driving policy. But our concern for your safety doesn’t stop when the workday ends. That’s why I’d like to update you about an important life-saving law that will address distracted driving in Virginia.
Effective January 1st, it will be illegal to hold a mobile communications device while driving a motor vehicle. The passage of this law is a clear indicator of the widespread recognition that distracted driving is a huge problem. 
As the new year approaches, we have the opportunity to work together for safer roadways in our communities. Make the commitment now to put the phone down while driving. If we all do our part, this one action will go far to keep our family, friends and colleagues safe.
Sincerely, 
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